
From: Clare Pillsbury
To: Joanna Zimny
Cc: Mai Vang; *CI-StPaul_Garbage
Subject: RE: hauler records for 583 Park / 101 Como
Date: Monday, May 15, 2023 11:32:26 AM
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Hello Joanna,
 
I have included the response from Republic Services below:
 
Account History:
2/20/23: Bulk: Sofa, 8 extra bags
2/28/23: Missed the bulk pick up
3/2/23: Couch was picked up
 

 
It looks like the bulky item pick up was schedule by the resident to occur on 2/28/2023. This was
missed by Republic Services the first time but was rescheduled for 3/2/2023. The bulky item was
picked up on this date (See  above photo as proof). Let me know if you need anything else.
 
Thanks!
 

 

Clare Pillsbury
Management Assistant I - Citywide Garbage Program
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Department of Public Works
800 City Hall Annex
25 West Fourth St
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8862  

 

 

mailto:Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us





SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA




SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA





Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
 

     
     
 
 

From: Clare Pillsbury 
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 5:10 PM
To: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_Garbage <Garbage@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: hauler records for 583 Park / 101 Como
 
Hello Joanna! I can definitely do that.
 

 

Clare Pillsbury
Management Assistant I - Citywide Garbage Program
Pronouns: she/her/hers
 
Department of Public Works
800 City Hall Annex
25 West Fourth St
Saint Paul, MN 55102
P: 651-266-8862  
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
 

 

 

     
     
 
 

From: Joanna Zimny <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2023 12:02 PM
To: Clare Pillsbury <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Cc: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: hauler records for 583 Park / 101 Como
 
Hi Clare,
 
Can we request any records of pickup requests between 2/1/23 and 3/2/23 for the above property
(it is listed as both, not sure which one hauler records would be under). It is for a Legislative Hearing
on 5/16 but totally understand if you don’t have it by then.
 
Appreciate it!
Joanna
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Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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